
If you sell fresh produce and are
interested in being a vendor at the city’s
upcoming Farmers Market starting April
29, 2023, please contact Kellie Peacock
at spencerfarmersmarket@gmail.com or
call us at city hall, 405-771-3226 (Option
3). We want to hear from you!

Si vendes vegetales y frutas frescas y
estas interesado en vender tus
productos en el mercado de Spencer
que empezara este 29 de abril, por
favor comunícate con Kellie Peacock a
spencerfarmersmarket@gmail.com. O
llame al ayuntamiento al (405) 771-3226,
opción 3. ¡Esperamos por ti!
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City of Spencer
PO Box 660 Fax: 405-771-3228
8200 NE 36th Street Monday – Friday
Spencer, Oklahoma 73084 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM
Phone: 405-771-3226

President Kenneth Smith and Vice President Daeshon Bufford went out to Spencer
Elementary to throw a pizza party for the kids! Their partners OKCPS, alongside
Principal Stacy Storey allowed this to happen.

¡El presidente Kenneth Smith y el vicepresidente Daeshon Bufford fueron a Spencer
Elementary para organizar una fiesta de pizza para los niños! Sus socios, OKCPS,
junto con la directora Stacy Storey permitieron que esto sucediera.

Chamber is actively seeking new business partners to join them. If you want to be
involved with the Spencer Chamber of Commerce, please come and sign up. We meet
every second Monday at 7:00 PM @ the Senior Center. 8306 McCoy Drive, 73084.

La Cámara está buscando activamente nuevos socios comerciales para unirse a ellos.
Si quieres formar parte de La Cámara de Comercio de Spencer, por favor ven e
inscríbete. Nos reunimos en el segundo lunes de cada mes a las 7:00pm en el Centro
de eventos de Spencer, localizado en 8306 McCoy Dr. Spencer OK, 73084.

Utility: We at the utility Dept. are continuously working on building a friendly yet professional
relationship with our residents so that they feel they can trust us and reach out with any questions
or concerns they may have. We have also improved our billing process to provide customers with
consistent utility bills every month. We've reinforced other methods like payment arrangements to
help customers in need. In addition to that, using our Meter system, we can provide our customers
with accurate meter reading information and warn customers when a leak may be happening at
their property so they can take care of the problem and avoid a high-water bill.

Police: 2022 officers were certified as crisis officers to help with the growing mental health
concerns in our community. Also, 2 New patrol cars were added to our aging fleet. The Fleet was
last updated in 2016. We also added new officers to the department to assist in the call volume.
Currently, in 2023, the Spencer police station is under renovation. The police station hasn’t been
updated since 2000. In addition, we added 2 New reserve officers to help with the department’s
workload. All of our officers completed a bias training class in 2022.

Animal Control: Animal Control has a new facility we will be moving into on April 1, 2023. To help
with the dog and large animal overflow. We have a new animal control officer for the animal control
department. He will attend the animal control academy this month and is training with Midwest city.

Code: Code Enforcement is focused on building relationships, quality workmanship, and excellent
communication with residents, the public, commercial builders, and contractors by networking
positively. CE has brought forward new construction by developing 70 new residential housing for
the community working with LLW Development. Also, (10) new residential housing has come to
Spencer with the help of Oklahoma Central Habitat for Humanity. CE strives to have a strong
relationship with residents and proactively works to keep properties clean and clear. Code
Enforcement took on a new role as Floodplain Manger working with the Oklahoma Water Resource
Board and being active and working diligently with the community and board members. Also, when
necessary, Code is volunteering service with other departments when needed. The overall focus of
Code Enforcement is continued education for Building Inspectors, Electrical, Plumbing, and HVAC
inspectors, and planning and zoning staff representative.


